
 

 

 

Teamwork in the Netherlands! #OneTeam 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic the Netherlands team had to let go all their temp workers in Venlo. However, 

they still had to ship a huge order to Russia, which required a lot of manual work. Bart Schellen came up 

with the initiative to ask the CCO Zoetermeer for support on this shipment. CCO Zoetermeer did not 

disappoint! To help the workers in the distribution center, the CCO Zoetemeer territory sales managers of 

supported the direct labor force helping to get the order shipped to Russia.  

Starting at 7 a.m. the team showed great team spirit by volunteering to help their colleagues. They set up 

temporary working stations in which they could work in small groups to respect social distancing (1.5 

meters). 

 

Great job – thank you to the Netherlands Team! Your support to the warehouse team is highly 

appreciated.  

 

This shows the great team spirit we have here at Dentsply Sirona and that we can only be successful when 

we act as #OneTeam, thinking out of the box and helping when support is needed – especially in these 

challenging times. 

 

 

 

 


